
 

“Well done, my good and faithful servant. Since you 
were faithful in small matters, I will give you great 
responsibilities. Come, share your master’s joy.” 
 

How do you feel about taking risks? Are you bold in living 
and in making decisions about your future? Or are you 
cautious and afraid to step out of your comfort zone? 
 

People who are afraid of taking risks would not be happy with the first two 
servants in our Gospel this weekend. Jesus tells the parable of a master 
who gives his possessions to three of his servants before he leaves on a 
journey. The rest of the parable is about how each servant used the 
master’s gift. The first two servants took a risk and invested the “talents” 
that were entrusted to them; the third servant, acting out of fear, went off 
and buried the money. When the master returns, he wants to know how 
each of the servants cared for his money. He is very pleased to hear that 
the first two invested the money and came back with double the amount. 
When he hears that the third servant was afraid and buried the money, he 
gets upset with the servant, and he takes his gift away from him. 
 

This parable is about the invitation that we all receive to use the gifts and 
talents that God gave to us to multiply good in the world. I believe that this 
is the basic teaching of stewardship, that we are all called to leave this 
world in better shape than when we first entered it. As pastor, this is my 
philosophy about being a steward of Saint Stephen the Martyr parish. It is 
my primary goal to leave this parish in better shape than when I came here 
in 2017. I hope that this is your goal too, and that you have this desire to 
leave your family, neighborhood, parish, community, and world in better 
shape through your generosity and your bold decision to “invest” the gifts 
and talents that God has entrusted to you. 
 

Do not be driven by fear. Be bold in sharing the good things that God has 
entrusted to you! 
 

“Talent is God-given; be thankful. Conceit is self-given; be careful.”  
–Thomas LaMance 

 

God bless you, 
Father Dave 
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Mass Schedule 
 

Daily: Monday-Friday at 6:30 AM & 8:15 AM*; 
Saturday at 8:15 AM* 
 

Weekend: Saturday at 5:00 PM; Sunday at 7:30 AM, 
9:00 AM, 10:30 AM* & 6:00 PM  
 

*These Masses are live-streamed on our Facebook 
page (https://www.facebook.com/
StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha) and our website. 

 

Private Prayer 
Daily Mass Chapel and Worship Space are open      
6 AM-9 PM Monday-Friday, 6:30 AM–6:30 PM 
Saturday & 6:30 AM-7:30 PM Sunday. Church doors 
are locked during school Mass from 8:20-9:15 AM 
on Tues/Wed/Fri. The Adoration Chapel is available 
24/7 via door access code: 9675*  

 
 

Eucharistic Adoration Holy Hours 
 

  Mondays from 7-8 PM in the Worship Space 
 

Parish Office: 
  Phone:  (402) 896-9675    
  Emergency: (402) 896-9675 ext 2 
  Office Hours: 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-F 
 

Pastor: Fr. David Belt 
 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Zach Tucker 
 

Staff Contact Info: stephen.org/staff 
 

Bulletin Deadline: Monday, 5 PM 
Submit requests to Leslie at l.schulte@stephen.org. 

 

Thanksgiving at St. Stephen the Martyr 
Please join us for 8:15 AM Mass on Thanksgiving 
Day! We will host a Blessing of Food and you are 
encouraged to bring food from your Thanksgiving 
Dinner to be blessed by Fr. Zach during Mass.  
 

There will be no 6:30 AM Mass on Thanksgiving Day, 
and our Parish offices will be closed on Thursday, 
November 23rd & Friday, November 24th. 
 
 

School & RE Thanksgiving Break 
Our school is on break November 22nd-27th and the 
school office will also be closed. Religious Education 
classes will not meet on November 21st or 22nd.  

We are collecting donations for Christmas Flowers for our 
worship space. This opportunity is a great way to remember 
loved ones who have gone before us. Donations can be made 
online through OSV (or scan this QR code) or placed in the 

Offertory Basket using your Offertory Envelopes received in 
the mail. Please be sure to add your loved one's name in the 
special intention field. Please make your donation by Dec. 11th 
to be included in the Dec. 24th bulletin. Contact the parish 
office with questions at 402-896-9675.   

https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
http://stephen.org/staff/
mailto:l.schulte@stephen.org


Offertory & Online Giving 11/7-11/13/2023: 
      

Financial data from November 7th through 
November 13th was not available at the time of 
print. These numbers will be reported in next 
weekend’s bulletin.  

 
St. Stephen the Martyr operates on a Fiscal Year from July 1—June 30 
 

Thank you for your generous giving!  
 

Your financial support is vital to the  
well-being of our church and school.  
To make a gift simply scan the QR 
code or go to stephen.org/give. 
Offertory envelopes may also be 
mailed to our office: 16701 S Street, 
Omaha, NE 68135.  

United in Christ to ignite the joy of faith, community, and learning.  

 Thanksgiving Food Drive: St. Stephen students are invited to help 
stock the St. Stephen the Martyr Food Pantry, just in time for the 
holidays! Students may bring their designated item to their classroom 
anytime before Thanksgiving break and the food will be blessed at the 
All School Mass on November 21st. In addition to stocking our St. 
Stephen Food Pantry, surplus items will be shared with Catholic 
Charities’ Juan Diego Center. Grade-level food assignments can be 
found on our website at school.stephen.org. 

 Thanksgiving Break: Our school is on break November 22nd-27th and 
our school office will also be closed. Classes resume Tuesday, 
November 28th. We wish our students, teachers, staff and families a 
very Happy Thanksgiving! 

 Winter Book Fair: Our next Book Fair is scheduled for December  11-
14th, just in time for all of your holiday shopping! More details will be 
coming soon. Sign up to volunteer at the Book Fair at 
school.stephen.org/volunteer. 

 2024 Musical: Finding Nemo, Jr: Registration for our 2024 musical 
begins November 28th! Get all of the details online at 
school.stephen.org/musical.  

 
 

 

 NO Religious Education classes Nov. 21 & 22. Happy Thanksgiving!  

 Religious Education Volunteers Needed: We need a few more 
volunteers to assist with classes as co-catechists. Please contact Sandy 
at s.kimmey@stephen.org if you can volunteer. We especially need 
assistance in the following classes: 1st grade Wednesday at 4 PM and 
2nd Grade Wednesday at 5:30 PM. Thank you! 

 

 Witness Wednesdays for High Schoolers: There will be no Witness 
Wednesday on Nov. 22nd due to the Thanksgiving holiday. Plan to join 
us November 29th for a Be Real Night at St. Stephen the Martyr! 

 Better Together Tuesdays: Our Middle School Youth Ministry 
programming is on pause until we hire our new youth minister. 

 

Reconciliation 
 

Tuesday: 5:30-6:30 PM & Saturday: 3:30-4:45 PM  

 

Baptism 
Baptisms are celebrated on Sundays. Parents are 
required to attend a preparation class.  
Contact the parish office for information or visit: 
stephen.org/sacraments. 

 

 

Matrimony 
Preparation for Marriage begins at least 6 months 
prior to the desired wedding date.  
Contact parish office for more information. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
Contact Fr. Zach Tucker at (402) 896-9675 ext. 2 

 

Homebound Eucharist 
Contact the parish office to make arrangements. 
 

Parish office phone number: (402) 896-9675  

God calls us to nurture and develop the gifts He 
has given us and then generously return a portion 
with increase. He doesn’t want us to waste or 
hoard the gifts He has given us. He expects us to 
grow our gifts, to use them wisely, and to be 
generous with them. Unfortunately, many of us are 
not generous in proportion to all that God has 
given us. God asks us to be generous with all our 
gifts, especially the one that means the most to 

you.                            

 

As a Christ-centered 
organization, and with mercy 
as the foundation of the 
Church, Catholic Charities 
translates the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ into action and seeks to 
transform the world by sharing God’s 
mercy and compassionate love with all 
people. To donate to this fund, 
contribute during Masses this weekend 
or scan the QR code to access the fund.  

Come celebrate the beginning of Advent and the Feast of St. Nicholas with a 
morning filled with the Knights of Columbus' famous pancake breakfast and 
Home & School Association hosted St. Nicholas festivities including Sleepless 
from Seattle specialty coffee cart, hot cocoa, fun activities for the kids, and a 
visit from St. Nicholas himself! 
 

Scan the QR Code to RSVP so St. Nicholas can be prepared for 
all of the children attending! Interested in learning more about 
St. Nicholas and how you can celebrate at home?  
Visit our website at stephen.org/breakfast-in-bethlehem. 

https://stephen.org/give/
https://school.stephen.org/
https://school.stephen.org/volunteer/
https://school.stephen.org/musical/
mailto:s.kimmey@stephen.org
stephen.org/sacraments
https://stephen.org/give/
https://stephen.org/breakfast-in-bethlehem


Thank you for all the First Saturday Food 
Pantry donations and to our Knights of 
Columbus and Pantry Volunteers! Your 
generosity makes feeding the hungry a 

possibility. “Every time I think of you, I give 
thanks to my God.” Phi 1:3.  

 
 

To donate to the SSM Food Pantry, drop 
donations on the cart in the entryway 

of the Parish Center. Our school 
students are also currently 

participating in a Thanksgiving Food 
Drive. Our next monthly curbside drop-

off opportunity will take place on 
December 3rd.  

 
Our own 4th Degree Knights of Columbus Assembly 3860 here at St. 
Stephen the Martyr is working to form an Honor Guard. As part of those 
efforts, we are asking any parishioners who may still have swords and 
scabbards from past Honor Guards, to consider donating these to our 
Assembly so that they can be re-purposed for their intended use. In 

addition, the ceremonial regalia has been updated to a more modern look. We will 
also accept donations of the previous regalia so that it can be properly and 
respectfully disposed of. If you have any of these items, please contact our Faithful 
Navigator Jeff Winkelbauer at 402-214-2385 or contact any Knight for assistance. 

 

The Fellowship Of Catholic University Students (FOCUS) will be holding their SEEK24 
conference in St. Louis from January 1-5, 2024. For more information, visit 
seek.focus.org. 
 

Were you thinking about going to SEEK24 this coming January? The St. Stephen the 
Martyr Council of Catholic Women will be offering a limited number of scholarships to 
be applied toward SEEK24 Student Event Passes during the month of November to 
college-aged SSM parishioners. Please contact Sue Hepp at hepp.sue@gmail.com for 
more information no later than Nov. 27, 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have updated our votive candle 
display in our Daily Mass Chapel. It was 
suggested by Catholic Mutual Group to 
remove the candles on the walls due to 

the fire risk experienced in other parishes 
and to install a votive candle stand.  

 

All parishioners are invited to light a 
candle for their intentions. 

seek.focus.org
mailto:hepp.sue@gmail.com


Question: If it isn’t only for people who 
are dying, when should someone 
receive the Sacrament of Anointing of 
the Sick? 
 

Answer: One of the unfortunate 
realities in the Church today is that so 
few people understand the meaning 
and value of the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick, largely because so 
many people still mistakenly think of 
this sacrament as “Last Rites” or 
“Extreme Unction.”  
 

In his life and ministry, Jesus healed the 
sick. In this sacrament, the Church 
continues the healing mission of Jesus 
and, in hope, prays that God will grant 
healing to the person who is suffering. 
But even if there is no physical healing, 
the sacrament offers spiritual healing 
through the Holy Spirit’s gifts of peace 
and courage. And so, anyone who is 
living with serious illness (including 
emotional or psychological illness) and 
the elderly are encouraged to celebrate 
this sacrament when it is needed.  
 

The ritual for Anointing of the Sick does 
also include special prayers and 
blessings for those who are facing 
death, including viaticum (communion 
given to the dying, trusting that the Lord 
Jesus will be their companion along the 
way, as they make their final journey).  
©LPi 

 

Mondays, 7-8 PM, Worship Space 
 

Please join us in the quiet to adore Our 
Lord every Monday evening, or join us in 
our Adoration Chapel 24/7. The code for 

access is 9675*.  

Remember your loved ones this 
November 

The month of November is the traditional 
month in our Liturgical Year to remember 

the faithful departed in a special way. 
During the month of November, a Book of 

Remembrance will be placed on the 
welcome table in the Gathering Space. We 
invite parishioners to inscribe the names 

of their loved ones in the Book of 
Remembrance as a reminder to us of the 
importance of our prayers for these Holy 

Souls throughout the year. 

 
 

CHRISTMAS AROUND THE WORLD 
Thursday, Nov. 30th 6PM 

Choose a country: plan representative attire and side dish 
traditional to that country. Don’t know what to bring? Choose 
any side dish and give it a festive name to match that cultural 
tradition. Don't miss the fun! Main dish and dessert provided. 

$6 (make checks out to Pat Miller). Please RSVP EARLY to a 
committee member (Pat Miller, Moe Muhlbauer, Jan Savoie, 

Rosemary Napierala). We will gather in the Parish Center.  

 

CARDS & GAMES 
Every 2nd & 4th Thursday at 1 PM in the Parish Center. Everyone is welcome! Sign up 

for our emails at stephen.org/primetimers. 

We’re hiring a Director of Youth & Young 
Adult Ministry. Are you or someone you 
know interested? Visit stephen.org/
careers for the job description.  
 

Contact Adam Ybarra, Director of 
Mission, at 402-861-4507 or 
a.ybarra@stephen.org for more 
information or to apply.  

Welcome visitors and newcomers! Scan the QR Code if you would like to 
register as a parishioner. To learn more about ways you can get involved 

& grow closer to Christ, contact Adam Ybarra at (402) 861-4507 or 
a.ybarra@stephen.org.   

https://stephen.org/primetimers/
https://stephen.org/careers/
https://stephen.org/careers/
mailto:a.ybarra@stephen.org
https://stephen.org/careers/
https://stephen.org/angel-tree-project/
mailto:a.ybarra@stephen.org


 
 

Saturday, November 18 
 8:15 am † Vicky Bosque (DB) 
  5:00 pm † Zach Fochek (ZT) 
 

Sunday, November 19 
 7:30 am † Lewis Storm (ZT)  
  9:00 am SI St. Stephen Parishioners (DB) 
10:30 am † Dolores Knier (DB) 
  6:00 pm † Josephine Caliendo (DH) 
 

Monday, November 20 
  6:30 am † Jeffrey Kane, Jr (GO) 
  8:15 am † Dave Ryan (JG) 
 

Tuesday, November 21 

 6:30 am † Ian Dobson (DB) 
 8:15 am † Zach Fochek (ZT) 
  

Wednesday, November 22 
 6:30 am † Lyle Samuelson (DB) 
 8:15 am SI Living members of the 
   Stessman Family (ZT) 
 

Thursday, November 23—Thanksgiving Day 
  8:15 am SI The Jeff Kane, Sr. Family (ZT) 
 

Friday, November 24 
 6:30 am SI Toby Korensky (DB) 
  8:15 am SI Chuck and Kathy Harvey (ZT) 
 

Saturday, November 25 
 8:15 am † Barron Mischke (ZT) 
  5:00 pm SI Katie Elwer (DB) 
 

Sunday, November 26 
 7:30 am SI St. Stephen Parishioners (DB)  
  9:00 am † Paul Moritz (ZT) 
10:30 am † Ron Ingram (ZT) 
  6:00 pm † Sally Otto (DH) 
 
 
 

SI = Special Intention       † = Repose of the Soul 

 

 
DB = Fr. Dave Belt; ZT = Fr. Zach Tucker 
DH = Fr. Denny Hanneman;  
GO = Fr. Gary Ostrander; JG = Msgr. James Gilg 
 

Please note: Priest schedule subject to change 
 
 
 

If you’d like to reserve a Mass intention, please contact 
Melissa in the parish office at m.kane@stephen.org or 
402-896-9675. 

 

 
 

Terrence & Doris Collard, parents of John Collard  
  

 
 

John McDonnell, husband of Susan 
Kim Weeks 
Richard Guthmann, grandfather of Sophia, Eva, 
Joey, Millie, Noah & Luke 
Yvonne Kamphaus, wife of Mike 
Lawrence Boettcher, husband of Judith  
Dan Liles, husband of Lori, father of Cash and Jerzy 
Ryan Huebner, son of Cheryl & Marty  
Matt Kelly, son of Billie Watsabaugh  
Ann Rush, wife of Jim, mother of Amy, Julie & Jason 
Nick Skar, son of A.J. & Kim 

 
 
 
 
 

You are not alone! St. Stephen has prayer warriors who are ready to pray 
for YOUR intention! God has given us this incredible gift to intercede on 
behalf of others through prayer and thanksgiving!  Submit your prayer 

request to at stephen.org/prayer-line or call Beth at (402) 669-4793.  

mailto:m.kane@stephen.org
http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line


 
 

“Well done, good and faithful servant.…”  
 
 

How are you called to use your talents? 
If Christ may be inviting you to faithful 

service as a priest or consecrated 
religious, contact Fr. Scott Schilmoeller, 
Vocations Director, at (402) 558-3100 or 

email vocations@archomaha.org. 
 

Please pray for priests, seminarians 
and all those religious who have 

answered God’s call. Our Lady, Queen 
of the Clergy, pray for us! 

MAGNIFICAT OMAHA ADVENT BRUNCH — DEC. 2: All women are invited to the 
Magnificat-Omaha Advent Brunch at St. Robert Bellarmine Catholic Church on 
December 2 from 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM. Our guest speaker is Jane Guenther, spiritual 
director, teacher, and the Director of the Catholic Renewal Center for the Archdiocese 
of St. Louis. She will inspire you to bring more JOY into your Advent journey. Cost: $20. 
For reservations and information, go to www.MagnificatOmaha.org. Magnificat-
Omaha is an archdiocesan-wide Catholic women’s organization focused on 
evangelization. 
 

IXIM: SPIRIT OF SOLIDARITY – JOIN US ON MISSION: Thank you for supporting the 
Archdiocese of Omaha’s mission to Guatemala! Since 2004, parishioners from across 
the Archdiocese of Omaha have gone to our sister diocese in Huehuetenango, 
Guatemala to work alongside our sisters and brothers in Christ. Our 19th trip will be 
June 13 – June 23, 2024. Learn more about how to join us on mission at an upcoming 
information meeting: Sun., Dec. 3 at Noon at St. Frances Cabrini Parish Center or 
Thurs., Dec. 14 at 2 PM at St. Margaret Mary West Campus. 
 

UPCOMING GRIEFSHARE GROUP AT MARY OUR QUEEN—TUESDAYS, 6:30 PM, 
BEGINS JANUARY 23, 2024: A GriefShare support group is a safe, welcoming place 
where people understand the difficult emotions of grief. Through this 13-week group, 
you’ll discover what to expect in the days ahead and what’s “normal” in 
grief. Since there are no neat, orderly stages of grief, you’ll learn helpful 
ways of coping with grief, in all its unpredictability—and gain solid 
support each step of the way. You are welcome to join the group 
anytime during the 13-week cycle. Scan the QR Code to learn more.  

mailto:vocations@archomaha.org
https://magnificatomaha.org/
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Kyle Schlautman, C.P.A. Parishioner
11905 P St., Ste 101 • 345-4311 • kyle@randersoncpa.com

Tax & Accounting Services

Braman Mortuary 
& Cremation Services 

	 72nd Street Chapel	 Southwest Chapel 
	 1702 N. 72nd St.	 6505 S. 144th St. 
	 391-2171	 895-3400

Both Chapels Offering Caring Services  
at Affordable Costs for Omaha Families

Tiburon Golf Club 
and 

Banquet Facilities
10302 South 168th St

402-895-2688 
www.tiburongolf.com

Welcome to Delicious
152nd & ‘Q’

Show this ad for 10% off your purchase

15615 Pacific St.   933-5090

WEST

558-8198 
www.hughestree.com

Serving Omaha For Over 50 Years

Tritz Plumbing Inc.
894-0300

“Family Owned & Operated Since 1945” 
4718 S. 135th Street 

www.tritz.com

	 Mike Tritz	 Kate Pachunka 
	 parishioner	 parishioner

7805 W Center Road • 402-391-3900

heafeyheafey.com

6460 South 84th Street
402.339.1226

Susan & Michael Leahy - Parishioners

Mission Village  
Animal Clinic

KATHERINE KNAKE, DVM 
BETH SOULLIERE, DVM

894-5550

16843 “Q” St.  

402-334-6708    11422 Miracle Hills Dr. 

Fit Right. Feel Great!

Omaha’s Only 
Custom Bra 

Boutique

Kelly Rocha 
Owner 

Parishioner  
Certified Fitter

trulyubras.com 
(402) 990-5008

Located right behind Cabela’s

Proud Parishioner

17055 Frances St, Ste 102	 (402) 557-5862 
Omaha, NE 68130	 frostperio.com

Jay Bergmeier | JayBergmeier.com
402-895-7500	 168th & Q

Full Service Meat Counter 
Freshest Produce • Carryout

    www.fareway.com	 17070 Audrey St. 
               Hours:	 (168th & Harrison) 
M-S 7am-9pm, Closed Sun.	 895-2989

Make the right

ROOFING | SIDING 
GUTTERS

402.289.4316 
Rooferees.com

call!

Tony Schmitz
Agent & Parishioner

402-895-3663
tschmitz@farmersagent.com

Steve Orsi
Parishioner

Lincoln/Omaha: 402-891-9887 
24/7/365 Emergency Response

FIRE • WATER • STORM • ROOFING • MOLD 

www.carlsonrestoration.com

Register Now
for ACT Test Prep!

1 on 1 & Group Tutoring402.552.8891
aimhightestprep.com

 

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™
4 Ambulance 4 Police/Fire 
4 Family/Friends 4 GPS & Fall Alert

800.808.9294CALL NOW!

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

Nebraska

CatholicMatch.com/NE

Residential and Commercial
Concrete Work

Mark Stovie, Owner
402-618-5093



Ridgeview 
Dental

Dr. Candi Filbrandt
Parishioner

402-884-8880 • 180th & Center
www.DrCandi.com

It ALL Starts With Us

402-339-1667
www.actionbatteries.com
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omahakidsdentist.com

SMILE STATION
PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY

Bryan Hohenstein D.D.S 
(Parishioner)

Matt Schieber D.D.S 
Rick Carstens D.D.S. 

Amanda Snyder D.D.S. 
Jamie Bass D.D.S. 

 
402-330-5535
180th & Harrison 
168th & Maple

You’re on the Right Track to a Healthy Smile!

Specialized Care for:
Infants, Children & Young Adults

Dr. Paul Blecha

16831 Q Street  
Omaha, NE 68135
402.894.1181
Office Hours by Appt.
www.blechafamilydental.com

Chris Maher, CEO & 
Chairman of the Board

St. Stephen the Martyr Parishioner

You can
EXPECT MORE

from

Proudly supports the Archdiocese of Omaha

www.PremierBankNE.com 402.558.8000

EQUIPMENT FINANCING
MADE SIMPLE

GoCurrency.com

Dustin Ourada
Proud Parishioner

402-885-4562 Call/Text
dourada@farmersagent.com

Wade Frohloff, Parishioner

4 0 2 . 8 5 0 . 3 3 3 8
www.idealpaintingllc.com

NUCCA Chiropractic 
NonSurgical Spinal Decompression

Dr. Drew Drummond 
Local Parishioner

402.932.3400 402.932.3400 
www.spinalbalancehc.com 
144th & Stony Brook Blvd

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Michael Wilde

 
mwilde@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2248

402.575.0102402.575.0102
www.bigbirgeplumbing.comwww.bigbirgeplumbing.com

Journeyman 
Plumber

I’m a parishioner at St. Vincent de Paul and licensed to practice law in NE and CA. 

Mediation | Bankruptcy | Estate Planning
Trust Administration | Civil Litigation

John@mlnariklaw.com

Medicare Enrollment
 & Reviews
Kristin Ehlers
Independent Agent
(402) 630-0033
uniquehealthplanning@gmail.com
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Life Insurance  • Disability Income Insurance
Long-Term Care Insurance  • Retirement Annuities

Brian Ford, FIC

Field Agent
531-267-3310

brian.ford@kofc.org

     
     

          




